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For Immediate Release
May 6, 2019

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

Routine blood collection temporarily unavailable at the
Labrador Health Centre

(Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL): Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that
routine blood collection services will be unavailable at the Labrador Health Centre on
Monday, May 6 due to issues with laboratory equipment. This may cause a delay in
the processing of some results.

Routine collection services will resume on Tuesday, May 7.

If you have any questions regarding laboratory services at the Labrador Health Centre,
please call 709-897-2107.

Labrador-Grenfell Health apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.
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